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WHY THIS ALEWHY THIS ALERT?T?

This publication has been 
created to serve the 
purpose of informing 
researchers of new 

information, trends and 
concerns as they occur.
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We are providing updated eligibility informaƟ on about the NIH 
R15 grant program. NIH has recently made changes to the focus of 
the NIH R15 grant program.  Their new focus is on undergraduate 
insƟ tuƟ ons that do not receive substanƟ al funding from NIH.

This change now has a limit on the total amount of NIH research 
support that an insƟ tuƟ on has received in both direct and indirect 
costs in 4 of the last 7 fi scal years.

Unfortunately, Hunter College no longer qualifi es.  These changes 
were eff ecƟ ve January 2019.

More informaƟ on can be found on the NIH website at 
hƩ ps://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/noƟ ce-fi les/NOT-OD-19-015.html. 

RememberRemember 
For additional question or more information, 

please feel free to contact us at (212) 772-4020.


